‘ Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 14 Friday, September 21, 2012

Fifth Quarter will be held Friday night in the youth lounge at Calvary Church, 1051 Landis Valley Road
following the football game vs. Lancaster Catholic. All MTHS students are invited to attend. Enjoy pizza,
snacks and refreshments. See you Friday! Administration

MTPA members are reminded that clothing order forms are due to Mr. Wagner in room 140 by the end of
the school day this Friday. Order forms can be downloaded from the MTPA website. M. Wagner

Seniors who have signed up for Early Release for Clubs: If you do not already have an early release form
on file in the office, you MUST fill one out if you want early release for clubs. If you do not fill out a form,
you will be placed in a regular study hall during club period. You can pick up a form in the main office.
Seniors who already have early release do not have to fill out another form. M. Luther

The MT Bluetique is officially open! Students and staff, please stop in during your lunch period to browse
and buy our new items. Store hours are: Every Tuesday & Thursday during each lunch period, and the 1st
and 3rd Wednesdays of the month. Looking forward to seeing you at the Bluetique! G. Guttman

Current National Honor Society Members: You need to attend ONE of the following meetings in Room
216--Monday 9/24 after school, Tuesday 9/25 before school (7:05), or Thursday 9/27 before or after
school. J. Myers

ATTENTION STUDENTS WHO ARE IN INTERACT, AND STUDENT COUNCIL:
If you would like to help out on Parent Night, September 27, 2012, please sign up with Mrs. Loke in the
Main Office no later than Friday, September 21st. Administration

PSAT Information: If you are planning on attending college after high school, you will be required to take

a college entrance exam like the ACT or SAT. The counseling department recommends that you take the
PSAT. This is a practice test for the SAT. The PSAT is offered only ONE time per year. Although sophomores
are encouraged to take the PSAT, only juniors will be able to compare their scores with juniors across the
country. Your original test booklet will be returned to you with the correct answers so you can do
additional practice. You will also receive a personalized statement of specific academic skills that need
attention, along with suggested steps to improve those skills. Juniors that score high enough on this test
will become National Merit Scholarship Semi-Finalists.

The PSAT will be administered at MTHS on the morning of Saturday, October 20, 2012. Registration will be
held in the Guidance Office beginning Monday, September 17 through Wednesday, September 26. The fee
is $23.00. You will need to pay when you register. If you pay with a check, it must be made out to
Manheim Township High School. Once registered, you will receive more information about the test. If you
have any questions about the exam, or if you are not sure if you should take it, please contact

Mrs. Chitwood at chitwoal@mtwp.net. A. Chitwood

Any student who is interested in attending the Dodge Poetry Festival should see Mr. Earley in room 260 as

soon as possible for details and should attend a mandatory meeting on Tuesday, September 25 in room

260 after school. The trip is limited to 24 students and space is filling up fast, so if you want to go, do not

delay! B. Earley
-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vgsoccer Exeter H HS-Stad & Field H 4:00
Vfoot Lancaster Catholic A HS 7:00 5:00
Frbsoccer Elizabethtown A HS 4:00 2:20 2:30
Frgsoccer Elizabethtown H HS-Field | 4:00

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gvolley Wilson Tourn A HS 8:30 6:30
Vxc PIAA Foundation Inv. A Hershey Park 9:00 7:30

K. Raquet




